From: Timmie@comcast.net

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Bury the power lines
Date: Monday, July 10, 2017 12:51:25 PM

It is imperative that the northern pass project allocate money to bury the lines in the city of Concord.
There is no way that bigger powerlines should run through Concord, hey Siri where our tax dollars have
gone to create hiking trails and recreation areas in to preserve the natural beauty of our landscape. We
will not give that up when there is a better solution. No taller power lines should be erected they should
all be buried.

Sincerely,

Timmie Maine Miller
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